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To Whom it May Concern, 
 
The hang gliding and paragliding community have enjoyed access to King Mountain for free flying for as long 
as I can remember.  I've been flying since 1979.  It would be a real shame if it were to be closed off to flying 
enthusiasts due to your revised forestry plan.  I do understand the importance of maintaining an ecological 
balance in our wilderness areas and protecting the wildlife, but I do not agree with closing off the site to those 
that have used it for non impact uses, such as flying. 
 
It is unlikely that I will ever fly there again, but there are many pilots that would and should envoy the beauty 
and majesty that this special area provides. 
 
Please include free flight in your plan. 
 
Thank you. 
 


